
Health & Safety Committee – December 8, 2022 

 

The Health & Safety Committee met on December 8, 2022.  The committee discussed safety drills that were 

completed for the first semester.  In addition, there was a discussion about the recent training that staff had 

on Superintendent’s Conference Day on threat assessment as well as the continued trainings our buildings 

teams have been going through as part of grant through Ulster BOCES. 

 


